
HELPING HANDS 

"The simplest acts of kindness are by far more powerful than a thousand heads
bowing in prayer." — Mahatma Gandhi

July 2025

Dear Parent, 

Helping others creates a sense of peace, pride, and purpose. Instilling the habit of
giving from a young age helps children understand the importance of supporting
those in need and strengthens society as a whole.

In 2013, TGES students began contributing ₹1 per day to support their
underprivileged peers. This simple act of kindness grew into HELPING HANDS—a
school-wide initiative that fosters empathy and encourages community support.

Please encourage your ward to earn points for positive actions, such as helping at
home, displaying good behaviour, and studying regularly. These points can be
converted into money as reward and saved in homemade piggy banks made from
materials like Surf Excel boxes or clay pots.

Parents play a key role in encouraging and supporting this initiative by recognizing
their children’s efforts, helping to track reward points, and guiding them in managing
their savings. Your involvement reinforces the values of empathy and responsibility
at home.

In November, children will bring their piggy banks to school on Children's day as a
gesture to support their underprivileged peers. The collected funds will be donated to
schools for underprivileged children in Telangana, run by the Rural Development
Foundation (RDF) on the Annual Day. [Website: https://rdfindia.org]

Let’s nurture generosity and guide our children to become compassionate global
citizens.

Thanks & Regards, 

Roshni Ramachandran
Headmistress, 
The Global Edge School, Vasanth Nagar


